
The National Trust 
Beckenham and Bromley Centre 

NEW MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION FORM  
 

I/We wish to apply for membership of the Beckenham & Bromley Centre at £15.00 per 
person.  
 (PLEASE DELETE THE FOLLOWING SECTION IF YOU DO NOT WISH TO BUY SEASON TICKET MEMBERSHIP) 
 

In addition, I/We wish to buy season ticket(s) for admission to all meetings at £40.00 per 
person: the total cost per person thus being £55.00.  
 
Please tick payment by □ bank transfer* (preferred) or □ cheque.  If you prefer you may 
pay at a meeting by cheque or cash – hand the completed form and payment directly to the 
Membership Secretary.  
 
Mr/Mrs/Miss/Ms (initials & surname): __________________________________ 
 
Preferred first name:__________________________________________________ 
 
Address: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________                                                                                                                                                     
 
Post Code:  _________________Tel. No.__________________________________ 
 
Email address: _______________________________________________________ 
 
Signed: ________________________________________Date: ________________ 
 
 

* If you are paying by post, please send your form to me saying whether you are using (a) 
bank transfer (preferred) details exactly as follows: Payee: The National Trust Beckenham 
and Bromley Centre, Sort Code: 200557, Account Number: 70660132,  
Payment reference: your surname and first initial, followed by SUB 
or (b) by cheque (payable to NT B&B Centre) to Geoff Mussard, 35 Oakfield Gardens, 
Beckenham, BR3 3AY. (020 8650 8389)   Your 2024 card(s) will be posted to you.   

 
 

Data Protection Act: Names, Addresses, telephone numbers and email addresses of our members are held, 

manually and on a computer, for the sole purpose of communicating with members about the activities of the 

Centre. Names (but no addresses or telephone numbers) of new members are also listed from time to time in our 

members’ newsletter. If you object to this information about you being held and used for these purposes, please 

state your objection in writing to our Membership Secretary. 


